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March 26, 2015



VIA E-FILING AND HAND DELIVERY

Records Center
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Ellensburg Telephone Company - UT-143633

Dear Sir/Madam:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
	I represent the company, Ellensburg Telephone Company, in the above-referenced matter.  The matter is currently set for a Brief Adjudicative Proceeding on April 23, 2015.  At one time, an alternative date was offered of May 6, 2015.  

	The May 6 date works better for my calendar.  The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request that the Proceeding be rescheduled for May 6, 2015.      

	Thank you for your attention to this matter.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosure

cc:	Client (via e-mail)
	Chris Casey (via e-mail)	
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